
Project Update: April 2020 
 
I just wanted to let you know that I've put all our currently existing Project Pteropus 
outreach materials on our website, available for free download or online sharing: 
https://rimba.ngo/2020/04/28/fruit-bat-outreach-materials-by-project-pteropus/ 
 
The posters, brochures, fact sheets and short documentary are more relevant to 
Malaysia (although they do feature two common and widely distributed flying fox 
species), but the animated video 'The Secret Life of Durian Trees', the Green Humour 
infographics on bats as durian pollinators, and the children's card game are widely 
applicable to all Southeast Asian countries, and can therefore be used across the 
region. 
 
Do feel free to share if you think anyone might find these useful! We do have plans to 
produce a few more materials this year (including more pteropodid species) but that's 
been delayed right now - as are most of our plans for outreach and engagement with 
durian farmers, island residents, and the general public this year. Hopefully, we'll still 
be able to do something later in the year, maybe for Bat Week. 
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